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17th June 2025 
 
Year 4 Trip to Hands On History Museum, Hull on Monday 7th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our commitment to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we 
are delighted to inform you that we have arranged for the Year 4 pupils to go on a 
trip to the Hands On History Museum, Hull  
 
Children will have the opportunity to take part in a Victorian school day experience by staff at the Hands 
on History museum as well as handling Victorian artefacts, a period in history that we have been 
learning about. If time allows, we may also be able to look around the Ferens Art Gallery in Hull.  
 
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £21.72. This can be 
made in full or in instalments in your Arbor App. If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause 
for concern, then please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please note, should the school receives insufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Contributions are to be paid online via the Arbor App. Unfortunately we are unable to accept cash 
payments. 
 
Please ensure that children are wearing school uniforms and sun hats and sun cream and are also 
wearing sensible shoes. Please ensure your child brings a healthy packed lunch on the day. No fizzy 
drinks please. We thank you for your continued support and we are looking forward to a wonderful trip! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Perrin 

 
 


